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CAMPUS SAFETY AND MAINTENANCE 
 

The Peru Central Board of Education recognizes that a safe, secure and 
healthy school environment is necessary to promote effective learning.   The 
Board is committed to ensuring that all school buildings are properly maintained 
and preserved to provide a suitable educational setting. 

 
The Superintendent of Schools shall be responsible for seeing that 

appropriate district employees investigate and resolve complaints related to the 
health and safety issues in the district's buildings, consistent with requirements of 
state law and regulations. 

 
Adoption date:   August 11, 2009 
 


